From: Marilyn Herlin

Sent: Friday, October 23, 2015 5:07 PM
To: William Shuluk
Subject: RE: Library Services Unit Plans 2014-2015

Thanks Bill for the update. Mary Ann Walton told me this week that you were trying to set up a Committee date for next
semester, and | relayed this information to Bobby Holbrook. | announced at the 10/20 Charlotte Fall Faculty

Festival and at the BSN meeting on 10/21/15 about the Library Survey and encouraged all to fill it out online. Also, I'll
try to get the nursing students on the Charlotte campus to contribute to the kids book drive, as | already donated 5 new
books to Mary Ann for the drive. Let me know if | can do anything else.

Marilyn Herlin, RN, MS, JD

E-117, Charlotte campus

mherlin@FSW.edu

(941) 637-5679

From: William Shuluk

Sent: Friday, October 23, 2015 11:04 AM

To: Marilyn Herlin

Cc: Bobby Holbrook; Joyce van Deusen; Cindy M. Campbell
Subject: FW: Library Services Unit Plans 2014-2015

Dear Marilyn,

Thank you for agreeing to serve on the Library Advisory Committee. | will forward you the minutes from the last meeting
and Library Services Unit Plans and | will ensure that you are on the email distribution list. | am going to try and organize
a meeting for the Spring semester and in the mean time | often forward informational items to the committee
concerning the Library operations and always encourage feedback. If you have any questions, please contact me.

Best Regards,
Bill

Discimus ut Serviamus: We learn so that we may serve.

From: William Shuluk

Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2015 9:54 AM

To: Anthony Valenti; Arenthia L. Herren; Brian Page; Caroline Seefchak; Cindy M. Campbell; Eileen DelLuca; Frank Dowd;
Jane V. Charles; Kristina Collette; Marilyn Herlin; Mark Herman; Mary Walton; Matthew J. Hoffman; Rachel E. Lieberman;
Rozalind Jester; Steven Bianco; Thomas Rath; Timothy Bishop; William Shuluk

Subject: Library Services Unit Plans 2014-2015



Dear Advisory Committee Members,

| want to thank you again for your support of our Libraries. Consistent with our goal of providing Advisory Committee
members with updates and informational items concerning Library

Services Operations, | am attaching our Unit Plans for the 2014-2015 cycle. | encourage you to take a look at our plans
and provide me with any feedback.

Best Regards,
Bill

Discimus ut Serviamus: We learn so that we may serve.



